
MONTHLY STAFF REPORTS 

FLOTILLA 65 

AUGUST 4, 2016 

FSO/AV – AVIATION: Steven Cruz – Nothing new to report at this time.  

FSO/CM – COMMUNICATIONS : Frank Sullivan  No report. 

FSO/CC -   CAREER COUNSELING: Jackie Hartley  No report. 

FSO/CS -    COMMUNICATION SERVICES: William Ambros Flotilla and 

Division events continue to be updated on our Flotilla’s website.  

FSO/HR -  HUMAN RESOURCES:  Bob Hopps – Meetings with a few 

perspective members have taken place. Reminders will be sent out to 

them concerning our next Flotilla meeting. 

FSO/MA – MATERIALS:  Daniel Berger - No requests at this time for 

further materials regarding boating safety, marine or environmental 

education, or navigation. Marine Dealer Visitation materials needs to 

continue with orders to be placed soon. 

FSO/MS- MARINE SAFETY –  James Guilmartin – No report 

FSO/MT –MEMBER TRAINNG -  Chris Cohan -  Two 65 members passed 

their boat crew requals held on August 27th, 2016. One member 

training session took place in Aug at the Moose Lodge.  

FSO/ PV – PROGRAM VISITATIONS: Scott Blumenthal -  62 visits were 

performed during the month of August. One of our very good 

partners, B & F Marine have closed their doors and went out of 

business.  



FSO/IS – INFORMATION SERVICES -  Tony Lapicola - All reports 

received have been entered into Auxdata for the month of August. 

FSO/OP –Ross Gibson - Two Aux Facilities held a Patrol and practice 

for boat crew requalifications on Sat. Aug. 20th. The two vessels were 

Sun Runner and Howdy.  Howdy assisted in the qualification process 

on Saturday, Aug. 27th, 2016 

FSO/PA – Public Affairs -  Lubby Navarro – No report 

FSO/PE – Public Education – Carol Moppert – A possible ABS Class is in 

the works for Nov. 2016 

FSO/SR – Secretary – James Guilmartin – The minutes of our Flotilla 

meeting are taken and entered into record. 

FSO/VE – VACANT – (STAND IN) VESSEL EXAMINATIONS - Tony 

Lapicola reports that 21 Vessel Safety checks were done in August. 14 

passed. 

FSO/PB- PUBLICATIONS – Enrique Ventura – The Prop, our Flotilla 

Newsletter, was sent out this month. Many good articles were 

included.  

FSO/DV – DIVERSITY – Carol Moppert – Waiting to hear results of our 

submission for the Three Star Award for Diversity. 

 

 

 

 


